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BY EMAIL  

October 10, 2024 

Graig Pettit 
ERTH Power Corporation 
143 Bell Street 
P.O. Box 157 
Ingersoll, ON N5C 3K5 
Graig.Pettit@erthpower.com  
 
Dear Graig Pettit:  

Re: ERTH Power Corporation 
2025 Distribution Rates Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0021 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB), dated 
October 9, 2024, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of ERTH Power 
Corporation’s 2025 distribution rate application from October 9, 2024 to October 11, 
2024.  

The OEB grants ERTH Power Corporation’s request for an extension. ERTH Power 
shall file its 2025 distribution rate application with the OEB by October 11, 2024.  

Please be advised that changes to the case schedule could affect the timing of the 
OEB’s final decision in this matter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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